
                                                                                                                       

Box 88, Fox Creek, Alberta T0H 1P0       Ph. (780) 622-3742  Fax: (780) 622-3482         Email: foxcreek@ngps.ca  
Mr. Richard Rozario, Principal             Mr. Dwayne Mytrunec, Assistant Principal           Ms. Tamara Czinkota, Assistant Principal 

 

Box 88, Fox Creek, Alberta T0H 1P0       Ph. (780) 622-3742  Fax: (780) 622-3482         Email: foxcreek@ngps.ca 
 

Website: foxcreekschool.ca  Facebook: Fox Creek School            Twitter:@ngpsfcs 
 

Mr. Ian Baxter, Principal              
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dec 21-Jan 1 
Christmas 

Break 

Jan.11 
Return to in-person 

learning 

  

Welcome to  
Fox Creek School 

December 2020 
 
 

 
Email List: 
If you would like to be added to 
our email list and receive an 
electronic version of our 
newsletter, please contact Mrs. 
Thackeray at the office or 
pamela.thackeray@ngps.ca 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
 

 

COVID Update 
 
We continue to restrict access to the school during this time.  This 
means that parents will not be able to come into the school without an 
appointment. We look forward to the day when all this is behind us but 
we certainly appreciate your cooperation with us as we seek to reduce 
the social interaction here at the school for the time being. 
 
The Alberta Government has mandated that schools will remain closed 
to Grade 7 to 12 students from November 30th until January 7th.  
Instruction for these students during this time will be online.  Grades K 
to 6 will continue with face to face instruction until December 18th.  All 
students will attend school remotely from January 4th to January 
8th.  Staff will be returning to work on the 4th and students are 
expected to participate in the lessons that will be provided for the 
week.  We will provide more information about what this will look like by 
the middle of December.  
 
 

Parent Newsletter 
 

Dates to 
mark your 
calendar 

Jan. 4-8 
At-home learning 
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Home – School Communication 

 
Good communication between the school and home is very important 
to us and we are working to provide numerous ways for this good 
communication to take place.  

• K to 6 classes will be recording their Holiday Celebration on 
December 15. Please keep an eye out for the finished 
production once we have it polished and posted online for 
everyone to watch. 

• Please ensure we have an accurate email address that you 
check regularly.  If you are not receiving any email from us, then 
it probably means we have incorrect information on our end. 

• Please sign up for the digital tools that NGPS has provided.  
These include: 

o SchoolCashOnline 
o PowerSchool Parent Portal 

• Please talk with your child’s teacher about Google Classroom 
and how it can be used as a communication tool. 

• Please follow us on Facebook.  
• Please feel free to email us (firstname.lastname@ngps.ca) or 

call us at 780-622-3742. 

Thanks for your interest in reading this far.  Please remember 
that if you have specific questions you can always email me 
at ian.baxter@ngps.ca or call me at 780-622-9290. 

 
Ian Baxter 
Principal Fox Creek School 
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           Elementary News 
Today some of our elementary students were able to participate in a virtual presentation 
from Earth Rangers. Earth Rangers is the kid’s conservation organization! They educate 
children on the threats facing biodiversity and help them protect animals and their homes. 

What an exciting virtual field trip for the kids to see and learn from their classroom. 
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The Gr. 1 & 2 classes had a Virtual Field Trip with author Natasha Deen. Their presentation 
was called: THE KEY TO IT ALL 
 
In this presentation, students learn how story is all around them and how something simple—
like losing a key—can make for an exciting adventure! The presentation helps kids celebrate 
their unique talents, personalities, and abilities, and how they are important to the people 
around them. 
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Virtual Christmas Concert 
 
Unfortunately, this year due to COVID restrictions we won't be able to have the Elementary 
Christmas Concert at the school. Instead we will be having a Virtual Concert, which you can 
watch from the comfort of your own home. It will be similar to our virtual Remembrance 
Day Ceremony.  
 
On Dec.15th we will be videotaping each class separately throughout the morning. Once we 
have finished taping each class and preparing the video, we will post it on our social media. 
We hope this brings you all a bit of Christmas Cheer. 
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Thank-You to Student Council for spreading some Holiday Cheer!! 
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A huge Thank You to the members of the Legion who stopped by to bring the 

school a box of poppies!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Miss Heyden's Grade 7 English class Poetry!! 
https://spark.adobe.com/page/K3I9jKZDvKub0/ 
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A huge Thank You to SemCAMS Midstream for their generous donation of $10,000. 
This will be going towards the remainder of the greenhouse for our outdoor learning 
space. Fox Creek School couldn't do all that we do without the support of our 
surrounding businesses!! 
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Paying for school items just got easier! SchoolCashOnline is the easy and safe way to 
manage your school expenses and view your payment history online. Save yourself the 
trip to the school and sign up today! ngps.schoolcashonline.com 
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Fox Creek Library is currently unable to offer in-person programming due to 
Covid-19 restrictions.  If you would like a take home kit for one of the activities, 

give them a call to see if they still have any available. Supplies are limited. 
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